
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Week beginning 16th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
  
Thank you for coming to see us at the Parent Consultations this week; it was great to be able to talk to you about how 
your children have settled into school life and their achievements so far. We hope you feel as proud of them as we do! 
We can hardly believe that it is the end of Term 1 already, but we are aware that the children are ready for a bit of 
rest and relaxation now! 
 
This week concluded our ‘journeys’ theme, which covered We’re Going on a Bear Hunt and Whatever Next. The 
children completed their Whatever Next Hot Tasks this week and we loved seeing how much they remembered from 
the story and seeing how far they have come in identifying the initial sounds in words. Great job, Ladybirds and 
Bumblebees! 
 
This week our Maths learning focused on comparing sets of objects using the phrases ‘more than’ and ‘fewer than’. 
We have also been practising showing amounts quickly on our fingers. 
 
Some of our story times this week had a PSHE focus, as we listened to stories about things that are fair or unfair, kind 
or unkind, right or wrong, and we discussed these together. 
 
After the half term break, our learning will be based around the theme of ‘toys’. Please could we ask that all children 
bring in one of their favourite teddies on Wednesday 1st November, as we will be drawing and writing about them.  
During the term, we will be learning about lots of different toys from different stages of childhood, linking to ‘past and 
present’ in the EYFS Curriculum. We will be looking at teddy bears within our own families, which we look forward to 
learning about together with you. If you have any very old teddies or toys that you would be willing for to share with 
the children (supervised, of course!) we would be very grateful.  
 
Thank you for continuing to read with your child and for helping them to learn their sounds.  You will find the new 
sounds they have learnt this week in their book bags (j, v, w, x). We have been so pleased with how the children’s 
reading is progressing recently, and it is so important that they continue to read regularly at home, for this progress 
to continue, particularly over the half term break.  
 
After half term we would like all children to come through the school gate and into the school building independently 
in the mornings. If they feel at all reluctant about this, finding a friend for them to walk in with is a great idea. The 
members of staff on the gate and at the top of the slope are there to encourage them and provide support too.  
 
Dates for diary: 

 Return to school Monday 30st October 

 Wednesday 1st November – Children to bring in their favourite teddy.  

 Thursday 2nd November – Staff Development Day (children not in school). 

 P.E in Term 2 will be on a Monday and a Friday- please ensure children come to school dressed for P.E on 
these days. 
 

Finally, we wish you all a wonderful and relaxing half term break and look forward to seeing the children back at school 
on Monday 30th October.  
The Foundation Team 

Dear Ladybirds and Bumblebees, 

You will have received information about our whole school Autumn home learning project 

in your child’s book bag this week (you can also find this information at the bottom of this 

newsletter). We can’t wait to see what you come up with and share these together as a 

class, as well as displaying them in the school environment. 

Love Buzz and Lottie 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


